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Wednesday, 15th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This half term in Geography, we are learning about UK coasts. Our English lessons have 

also focused on two books which are centred around the sea and ocean.  

 

To support our learning, we have arranged a trip to the Horniman Museum and Gardens 

on Friday 24th May 2024. 

 

We will be visiting the butterfly house, aquarium, dinosaur exhibition and much more as we 

have a fun filled educational day out. 

 

We will leave school at 9:45am and return by home time. 

 

We will be travelling on the 185 bus to travel to the museum.  

 

There is no cost for this trip but you do need to sign a permission slip. Your child will need a 

healthy packed lunch for this trip.  

 

Please indicate below whether your child requires a school packed lunch.  

 

Please complete and return the slip by 17.05.2024 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Laryea  

 

 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend the trip to the Horniman  

 

Museum and Gardens on Friday 24th May 2024. 

 

My child needs a packed lunch    (Please tick.) 
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